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Dear Mr Connolly, 

Further to  our Section 99 E notice issued on gth March 2017 (see attached) in relation to Starrus Eco Holding Limited 
licence application register number WO183-02, this application is a t  an advanced stage in the process and your 
consent or otherwise is now a matter of urgency. Your assistance in processing this request is greatly appreciated. 

Kind regards 

Dorota Richards 

Programme Officer 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Environmental Protection Agency 

Tel: 0539160600; d.richards@epa.ie 
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